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Mr. Amon Carter 
Fort Worth Club 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

S.AN DIEGO,CALIFORNIA 

April 1, 1949 

Permit me to thank you for 
your generous hospitality in including 
me among your dinner guests on Tuesday 
evening. 

I enjoyed myself thoroughly, 
appreciated the opportunity of meeting 
so many of the outstanding business and 
professional men of Fort Worth and, as 
always, enjoyed tremendously your O'W?l 

matchless art as a toastmaster. 

Robert B. Watts 


